
Important Alligator Awareness 

In the State of Florida there are alligators in most of the bodies 

of water, we are no exception, please use caution at all times 

as alligators come and go in our pond throughout the year.  

During the months of April thru June, it is Alligator Mating 

Season, alligators become more active during this period  – 

please be aware that we normally have alligators in the pond in 

the park, you may see them lying on the waters’ edge sunning 

themselves and on occasion, in other areas of the park. 

***PLEASE DO NOT APPROACH AT ANY TIME!!!***   DO NOT 

walk your pets by the water at any time and ALWAYS keep 

them on a leash, please use caution when walking at all times 

as alligators do come and go in the pond throughout the year.  

***DO NOT FEED THE ALLIGATORS *** Also, if you go out 

during the evening hours, or at any time, please be aware of 

your surroundings.  Always walk with a flashlight.  If you do see 

an alligator that becomes aggressive in any way, PLEASE 

contact myself or Bob Halsey (he will contact me) and I will 

contact the proper authorities.  Thank you. 
 

ON SITE:   Bob Halsey, Site H-05 @ 802.249.0314 or 

OFF SITE:  Penny Schwarz @ 941.916.3417.   

 


